
I am an individual landlord and own a single family rental. I am opposed to this bill. I wish I'd been given more notice to write an 
opposing statement but just learned of this recently. I have always been fair with my tenants and feel this is governmental 
overreach. It inclines me to sell my rental and get out of the market. 


